North Yorkshire Council, Let's Talk Money - 23 October
to 18 December 2023

letstalk <letstalk@northyorks.gov.uk> Tue, 24
Oct,
16:17

Good afternoon,

Please find attached a briefing note on the North Yorkshire Council annual statutory
budget consultation, which is live for 8 weeks until 18 December.

We would welcome your feedback on behalf of your town council, parish council or
parish meeting.

We also attach a toolkit and a couple of social media assets for anyone who would
like to help promote the consultation — we would really appreciate your help in
spreading the word within your communities.

Thank you for your help in keeping residents aware of the opportunities to engage
with the council.

Please reply to this email if you have any questions or requests for more information.
Best wishes

The Let’s Talk Team
North Yorkshire Council
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